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I consider myself a conservative. I consider myself pro-family. I have 3 young 

children. My life is insanely busy between family and all the kids activities. If I had to 

show up in person to vote, it would reduce my likelihood of voting. I believe my 

situation will be commonly felt among adults with young families. Therefore, this is a 

very bad proposal. Efforts should instead be made to improve the quality of our voter 

rolls and eliminate those who have not voted in a reasonably long period of time and 

educating those who are concerned about election integrity so we can all feel like our 

elections are safe and fair.  


